
 
                 

 
 

 
 
 
 

        
         NO SORT BOTTLE DRIVE 2022 
WHO? Oak Bay Rotary Club 
WHY? Fundraiser: JACK WALLACE MEMORIAL TRACK: A campaign to resurface the track at Oak Bay 
WHEN? Saturday, June 4th 

WHERE? Oak Bay High School Back Parking Lot off of Cranmore Road 
WHAT TIME?   Rain or Shine: 10:00 AM to 1:00 PM 
THANK YOU Oak Bay Rotary Club for helping us to achieve our goal of resurfacing the track at Oak Bay High. 
For information on bottles accepted: https://bottledepot.ca/charity-donation-bin-keep-it-local/ 
 
From the Project Committee raising funds for: ‘Keeping our Community on Track”                          
                   

 
 
 
 

Oak Bay High School  

 The Next Week @ Oak Bay High  

Jun 6th-Jun 10th, 2022 
 

 
Jun 4th No Sort Bottle Drive 
Jun 4th Torch Run @ Windsor Park 
Jun 7th Choir Final Show @ 7:00 DD Theatre 
Jun 9th Jazz Affair #45 7:00 DD Theatre 
Jun 16-17th Numeracy & Literacy Assessments  
Jun 21st Curriculum Completion Day 
Jun 23rd Report Card Distribution Last day of School  
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Route: 2.7 km ending at Willows Park.  
The run will be departing ahead of the Oak Bay Tea Party, you can walk or run this event and enjoy a pancake breakfast at the end 
with your families. This is an "everyone" welcome event. There will be some shirts available on the day of the run for last minute 
registration. You can register on line via the link below and order a T-Shirt or make a donation to help support our Special Olympics 
BC Athletes. T shirt orders can be picked up at the event. To ensure correct size and supply order ahead.   
https://letr.crowdchange.ca/13680/team/3762     Please let your friends and family know!  Hope to see you there!   
                                                        
Grad Update -Thank you to everyone who participated and helped with our grad 2022 block party as well as dinner dance last 
Friday. The weather was excellent and all the grads appeared to have a wonderful time. There are some pictures below. With that 
behind us we now move our attention to the UVic graduation ceremony on Thursday, June 23rd at 6pm. Here are some important 
pieces of information about the ceremony 
 
Ceremony Tickets - I am pleased to share that we have been able to approve all ceremony tickets, including the extra tickets that 
students requested. If you requested additional tickets you will be receiving a separate email late this afternoon requesting that you 
pay for those tickets via our cash online payment system. Extra tickets are $10 each and payment is due Friday June 3rd by 4:00pm. 
 
Graduation Gowns - Gowns will be available for students to pick up on Monday June 20th starting at 2pm outside the office. The 
gown package includes a black gown, mortarboard hat, grad 2022 tassel and v-neck stole. Grads may wish to hang or iron their 
gowns as they come folded and often have creases. 
 
Rehearsal - All grads are asked to be at UVic at 8:30am on Thursday June 23rd for our rehearsal. No special dress is required for 
rehearsal. The rehearsal should last until around noon or shortly after. There will be no scheduled break so we please ask that 
students bring a water bottle and snacks with them.  
 
Grad Ceremony - The ceremony will start at 6:00pm on Thursday June 23rd with doors opening at 5:30pm. Grads are asked to be at 
UVic at 5:00pm in their grad gowns for a group graduation photo and lining up for their entrance processional.  
 
This is an exciting time of year for our grads and we are very much looking forward to being back at UVic for our traditional 
graduation ceremony.  
 
If you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact Tom Aerts at taerts@sd61.bc.ca. 
 
Limelight Youth Artists Exhibition Oak Bay Visual Arts Department is thrilled to announce that the Limelight Youth Art Exhibition is 
back. Celebrate the talent and commitment of youth artists from across Greater Victoria at the Limelight 2022 Exhibition and 
Showcase! Artists at the secondary school level from schools throughout Greater Victoria are featured in the largest annual show of 
student work in the region. This is an annual showcase of student work, providing student the opportunity and experience to have 
their work professional exhibited in an Art Gallery. Show your support for emerging youth artists! 

 The exhibition runs June 3 to 20, 2022. Organized by Saanich Community Services in collaboration with regional schools and 
supported by students, teachers, and community volunteers. Below are 2 Oak Bay pieces that will be featured in the exhibition.    
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The Oak Bay Marching Band will be in the Oak Bay Tea Party Parade—carrying on with this Oak Bay Tradition. The parade starts at 
Windsor Park @ 10:30am and winds thru the strees of Oak Bay, ending at Willows Park..come & see our talented students playing 
some of your favourite tunes!! Come down to Willows Beach at noon to see the Oak Bay Band in the Opening Ceremonies and the 
R&B Band on stage at 1:00pm.               

 
 

                         
 
 
 
 

 
Both Junior & Senior Rugby teams are playing for the bronze medal at the Provincial Championships for rugby this weekend. 
Senior girls rugby have made the elite eight in the Provincial Championships. They play Friday to determine their placing. 
 
The Golf Team is off to Sandpiper Golf Resort for the Provincial Tournament from Sunday-Tuesday.  All players are playing some of 
their best golf of the year, and the team is looking like a strong contender. 
 
Oak Bay Cross Country Camp is back on this summer from August 19th - 22nd for any athletes interested in joining the Cross Country 
team in the fall.  Information can be found at: https://oakbay.sd61.bc.ca/activities-clubs/teams/cross-country/cross-country-
camp/  
   
  
Several of our teams are out of town at BC Championships.. there will be UPDATES, SCORES & HIGHLIGHTS to share in next week’s 
Newsletter.  
 
 
 
 

1. Go to the Tea Party parade, enjoy tromping around the tea party mud (gum boots optional), get wet, have a baron of beef, and 
head home for a hot shower and a hot chocolate. 
2. Zoom the Tea Party parade and the Tea Party itself, see above-sans the mud, of course. 
3. Board game marathon with friends and family; animal participation optional. 
4. Grab your favourite book, sit by a window, grab a blanket and an animal, and well, read. Find a spot where you can gently move 
between the conscious and the unconscious. Again, animal participation is optional. 
5. Tuck into a classic 80’s flick: Teen Wolf, Back to the Future 1, 2, 3, 4, 5…do I need to carry on? I know, I’m a Michael J. Fox homer, 
but the 80’s were so amazing!    

The OB Counselling Team 
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June 2022 Snapshot 

Youth and Mental Health 
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